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Cassie Tripard

From: Todd Seib <tseib@missoulacounty.us>
Sent: Tuesday, October 12, 2021 9:25 AM
To: Cassondra Tripard
Cc: Elena Evans
Subject: Comment on proposed cannabis regulations

Cassie, 
 
The Missoula Valley Water Quality District appreciates the opportunity to comment on the proposed regulations. 
Because groundwater and surface water can potentially be impacted by various forms of manufacturing, especially 
where floor drains and chemical storage exist, we request that any new manufacturing business consult the District prior 
to licensure (via the Accella Automation platform) so we can assess any potential risks to water resources and address 
any storage or permit requirements with the applicant. 
 
Thank you 
Todd  
 
Todd Seib RS, PhD 
Missoula Valley Water Quality District 
Environmental Health Specialist 
tseib@missoulacounty.us 
406-258-3109 
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